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March 25, 2013

TO: All Presidents and Secretaries CUPE Manitoba School Division Sector

RE: EMPLOYMENT INSURANCE INFORMATION SESSION

Greetings Brothers and Sisters:

Paul Moist, CUPE National President is hosting an Employment Insurance Breakfast prior to the start of

Convention Business on Saturday, May 4, 2013 from 8 to 9 a.m. at the Winnipeg Convention Centre.

Paul Moist will open the discussion, Neil Cohen; Executive Director of the Community Unemployed Help

Centre will speak for approximately 20 minutes on the current changes to Employment Insurance, and

then the floor will open for questions. This is an excellent opportunity for our members to hear the

facts and have their questions answered.

I would encourage all School Division Sector members to attend this informative session.

Members who are not attending convention may attend this session.

In solidarity,

Barb Gribben, Chair
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